
(This message will be sent to all Global Campus students.)  

Dear Global Campus Students,  

I am pleased to share that Ashford University is now the University of Arizona Global Campus 

(Global Campus)! Dr. Nivine Megahed, Chair of the newly formed Global Campus Board of 

Directors announced this morning that the transaction is complete.  

 

Dr. Megahed is the 11th president of National Louis University, one of the Chicago area’s oldest 

and most innovative nonprofit universities. She brings more than 30 years of experience, during 

which she has focused on making higher education more accessible for students of all 

backgrounds. I look forward to working with Dr. Megahed and our new board of directors in 

creating an exciting future for the university. 

 

Currently enrolled students will, of course, be able to continue their studies without 

interruption. Global Campus has been established as a separate university with its own 

academic programs, faculty, and accreditation. The university will continue to be accredited by 

the WASC Senior College and University Commission (WSCUC). Global Campus is working to 

achieve nonprofit status when the required regulatory approvals are in place. 

 

Please refer to these Frequently Asked Questions for more information and reach out to your 

advisor if you have questions. 

 

Be sure to check out our new Global Campus website. Celebrate with us at a Facebook Live 

event on Wednesday, December 2 where you will learn more about this exciting new step for 

the university. Follow us on Facebook for more details. 

 

While our name has changed, our commitment to you as you pursue your educational and 

personal goals has not. Welcome to the Global Campus community! 

Sincerely, 

 

Craig D. Swenson, Ph.D. 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT OF 

THE UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA GLOBAL CAMPUS 
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